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Release of draft Native Vegetation Regulation for public consultation 

On 29 May 2012 the Minister for the Environment, the Hon Robyn Parker MP, released a draft Native 

Vegetation Regulation, Environmental Outcomes Assessment Methodology (EOAM) and Private Native 

Forestry (PNF) Code of Practice for public consultation.  

For more information and to view the consultation documents visit the OEH website: 

www.environment.nsw.gov.au/vegetation/ReviewofNVRegulations.htm 

A series of regional information sessions will be held across regional NSW in June and July to explain 

the proposed changes. Details of these sessions will also be made available on the OEH website by 

1 June 2012. 

 

Have your say 

The public consultation is your chance to influence the outcomes of the review. To have your say on the 

proposed changes, send your comments to the Office of Environment and Heritage by: 

email: native.vegetation@environment.nsw.gov.au 

post: Native Vegetation Regulation Review 

Conservation Policy and Strategy Section 

Level 12, PO Box A290  

Sydney South NSW 1232 

fax: 02 9995 6791 

(attn: Native Vegetation Regulation Review) 

Comments can be submitted until midnight Friday 24 August 2012. 

 

Did you know…  

“Regrowth” can be cleared without approval. Regrowth is defined as vegetation that has regrown 

following legal clearing since 1 January 1990 (or 1 January 1983 in the Western Division).  

 

Progress on the review of the 
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